
April 21, 2022

VIA Email

Reed Rubinstein
American First Legal Foundation 
foia@aflegal.org

Re: Request Number: EOUSA-2022-000079 
Date of Receipt: October 12, 2021
Subject of Request: Records Regarding 4:21-cv-00579-P

Dear Reed Rubinstein:

This letter is written to inform you of the current status of your pending FOIA request for 
records.  In order to process all requests as equitably as possible, this office has adopted a “first-
in-first-out” policy of processing all incoming requests.  Your request is being handled as 
equitably as possible and all records which can be released will be made available at the earliest 
possible date.  

Please be advised that due to necessary operational changes as a result of the national 
emergency concerning the novel coronavirus disease (COVID-19) outbreak, there may be some 
additional delay in the processing of your request. 

The following is the status of your request:
X Awaiting a response from the appropriate search office 
☐ Search response has been received and will undergoing review according to this Office’s 

first in/first out policy
☐ Undergoing final review by an attorney

If you have any questions, please feel free to call our office at the number above.

Sincerely,

Kevin Krebs
Assistant Director
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